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[bookmark: _GoBack]I am very sad to report that Peggy Griffin died last November. Peggy joined the Surrey Committee in 1994 and served the County for 21 years, receiving the prestigious Dimmie Fleming award in 2016. Peggy was on the MDBC Committee from 1992 to 2000.
At the end of January we were saddened to hear that John Timberlake had passed away. John served the Mayfield as loyal Chairman for 20 years, retiring in 2014. He steered the club through its transition from ‘Proprietary’ to ‘Members Club’ status in 1984.
Messages of sympathy were sent to Peggy and John’s families. 

On a brighter note, we had a delightful Christmas Party. I would like to thank everyone who helped to make it such a success. We were extremely lucky that the early winter snow has cleared so that we could all get to the hall.

 

Helen Seymour
Hon Sec MDBC

